
From: Terry Birk [tjb@norlight.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2008 3:03 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Cc: Bob Rogers 
Subject: RE: Earth Station License Help 
 
Attachments: 16.4 Meter Antenna.pdf; 7 Meter Ku Antenna #6.pdf; 9.2 Meter Antenna 
#4.pdf; 10 Meter Antenna #1.pdf; 10 Meter Antenna #2.pdf; 10 Meter Antenna #3.pdf; 
11 Meter Antenna.pdf 
 
Eleanor,  
Please use this correspondence and the atached licenses as notification that Norlight Telecommunications is 
requesting the cancellation of the following call signs and licenses:  
 
        Callsign                Expiration                                  
 
         
        E940152                03/11/2019  
 
        E940151                03/11/2019  
 
        E940116                03/11/2019  
 
        E5401                        11/12/2018  
 
        E881219                09/09/2008  
 
        E930271                06/25/2018  
 
        E000018                02/17/2010  
 
The facility has been closed and equipment decommissioned as of September 30, 2007. Please confirm 
receipt via email and let me know if there is any other documents that need to be filed. Thanks again for all 
your help.  
 
 
 
 
 
Terry Birk  
Director Operations  
Norlight Telecommunications  
13935 Bishops Drive  
Brookfield, WI 53005 
Operations 
262-792-7770 


